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Criminal Bench Duty in the Eastern Division

Effective August 31, 2020, criminal bench duty for the Eastern Division will take place in the George E. 
Brown, Jr. Federal Building and United States Courthouse in Riverside, by video or telephonic conference 
with the defendant’s consent and in-court absent consent.   
 

Kiry K. Gray 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

August 27, 2020 
 


